
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TEMPORARY LANE / ROAD 
CLOSURE NOTICE 

 

Temporary Closures and Detour Alert for  

E Woodland St, N Anderson St,  
N Bacher St, E Holden Ave  

 

Asphalt Paving Systems, Inc. will be in the area to micro 
surface the streets listed above on  

Thursday April 13th and Friday April 14th. 

Residents need to be aware that direction of travel may be 
blocked and access to homes may require a detour. 

Signage will be posted and Flagmen on site. 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, please call the 

Infrastructure Office 386.437.7515 
 
 
 

 


